
 

 

How we did this time compared to our last comprehensive 
inspection in 2014: A quick guide 
 
2014 Inspection outcome 
 

2016 Inspection outcome 

Overall rating: requires improvement  
 
70% of the service domains rated Good.  
 
0 out of 60 domains = Outstanding 
 
43 out of 60 domains = Good  
 
14 out of 60 domains = Requires 
improvement  
 
3 out of 60 domains = Inadequate  
 
 

Overall rating: requires improvement 
  
77% of the service domains rated Good 
or Outstanding 
  
3 out of 65 domains = Outstanding  
  
47 out of 65 domains = Good  
  
15 out of 65 domains = Requires 
improvement  
  
0 out of 65 domains = Inadequate  
   

 
Key highlights 
Following the 2014 inspection the Trust received only one rating of good at provider 
level. In 2016 it received two ratings of good at provider level. 
 
For the 2016 inspection our Deaf CAMH Service received an outstanding rating.  
 
In 2014 the Trust received an inadequate rating for inpatient wards for older people. 
In 2016 this service received an overall rating of good. 
 
 
How the CQC came to their decisions on ratings 
We have received some supplementary guidance from the CQC on how they came 
to their decisions on our ratings.  
 
At core service level - one regulatory breach in a domain restricts that domain to a 
‘requires improvement’ 
 
At provider level, if three or more of the core services have been rated as ‘requires 
Improvement’ you cannot achieve more than a ‘requires improvement’ at provider 
level, which explains our overall ratings.   
 
Based on the regulatory breaches and their rules-based approach, the overall 
judgement for LYPFT remains ‘requires improvement’.   


